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From: Brett Dunn  
Date: 7 August 2023 at 8:22:52 am AEST 
To: Murray@parliament.nsw .gov.au 

 
Subject: Transgrid 

Helen, at no point will we entertain the idea of Transgrid lines here. 
  Don’t get me wrong, some decent infrastructure would be great. Roads that are maintained, bridges 
built to flood heights & specific load ratings would be nice. Maybe some shire services from RMS 
would be appropriate, so our kids can get truck licenses locally instead of driving loaded trucks 
hundreds of kms for driving tests. 
  Instead we get shire councils who negotiate on behalf of their part of the shire for 12 months or more 
on why they don’t deserve national power lines and we do. 12 months. We got 12 days. 
   Plus when asked the mayor forgot he’d been talking to them. 
  150ks further thru prime rice growing country and 100 km of complete flood plains, 3 major rivers & 
about 20 creeks. 
 This is non negotiable, when these government bodies stop treating us like second class citizens I 
might listen. But until then it’s a no from us. Forever. 
   Your faithful, food growing,law abiding TAXPAYER. 
  Brett Dunn 
    
Sent from my iPhone 

 
 




